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Weekly Programs
 Apr 09, 2014
George Morville
 Rotary International Foundation

 Apr 16, 2014
Andrew Mulvihill CEO of Crystal
 Springs
 Crystal Springs Resort

 Apr 23, 2014
Rotaract Pinning Ceremony
 Rotary meeting to be held at
 Sussex County Community
 College (!Evening Meeting!)

View entire list...

Club & District Events
 District 7470 Conference
Hanover Marriott 
 Apr 25, 2014 - Apr 26, 2014

Website Sponsors

Please visit our Sponsors. 

This Week:

George Morville will talk to us about the Rotary International Foundation

Last Week: 

In Service

Guests:

Carissa Current, Liza Nechamkin

The guests were welcomed by Charles Grotyohann

Announcements:

Filming for our WWII project is underway.  Dewey Budd and a
 number of others were interviewed this morning at Bristol Glen. 

John Roberts reported on the Gift of Life Volleyball Tournament it
 was a great night.  Thanks to all who participated.

Alice Vigiletti printed up some fliers for our E-bay project.  See Alice
 if you have any items you would like to sell.

Rich Hayzler updated us on the status of the Scholarship Program. 
 George Kaiser and the Scholarship Committee have agreed to
 take back the interview and essay evaluation process from the
 schools.  We are looking for help with the interviews.

Cory Stoner gave us an update on district events.  The District
 Conference will be held at the Hanover Marriot on April 25th and
 26th.
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Click here to place your ad

Editor Matthew Hannum 
If you have any comments or
 questions, please contact the
 editor.

Matt Hannum attended president elect training over the weekend
 and told us about his experiences.  He also made an
 announcement about the Youth Exchange Program.  If our club is
 interested in participating we need to find two host families in the
 same school district.

This year marks the 150th anniversary of Newton and as a result
 the town is putting a lot behind this year’s Newton Day
 celebration.  Our club is going to be operating a booth on Spring
 Street for the event.

Sylvester Fletcher gave us an overview of Rotary’s five areas of
 service:

Club Service focuses on fostering strong relationships and
 an active membership development plan. 

Vocational Service calls on every Rotarian to work with
 integrity and to contribute their expertise to the problems
 and needs of society. 

Community Service encourages every Rotarian to improve
 the quality of life in their communities and serve the public
 interest. 

International Service, sponsoring or volunteering on
 international projects, seeking partners abroad.

Youth Service recognizes the importance of empowering
 youth and young professionals through leadership
 development programs such as Rotaract, Interact and
 RYLA.          

March & April Birthdays:

Carl Lazzaro, Jerry Nechamkin, Denise Current, Sandy Hollander,
 Sylvester Fletcher & Helen Wescott

March & April Anniversaries:

Dewey Budd, Bob Ford & Tom Brodhecker.

Happy $:

Bob Ford is happy that he never got Polio.

Carolyn Ottenbreit is happy that a fellow Rotarian noticed her pin
 while she was traveling.

Steve Wescott is happy to have been visiting with Lou and Dottie
 Fletcher in Florida.

Mike Gaus is happy that our Scholarship Committee has decided to
 take over the interview and essay evaluation process.  

http://web.clubrunner.ca/Advertisers
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Sandy Hollander is happy for his brother who had the entire
 Newton High School girls’ basketball team visit him at Bristol Glen.

Mark Hontz is happy to have seen Kathy Mantel’s son performing
 at the North Jersey Band Regions.  He is also happy that his son
 who is a freshman got an opportunity to play varsity tennis.  He is
 also happy to have seen a performance by the Secaucus
 Orchestra directed by John Cuozzo.

Heidi Weber is happy to have led a study abroad trip to Spain for
 her student.  It was a great experience.

50/50: 

Steve Wescott won $20 in the lottery and left $547 in the pot.

This week’s Registrars: Michael Hanifan & Richard Hazler

This week’s Greeter: Mark Hontz

April 16, 2014 Registrars: Todd Hooker & Barry Karetnick

April 16, 2014: Greeter: Bill Kehoe
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